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Thank you for seeking advice on the Regulatory Impact Statement (RIS) on the proposed 
Wildlife (State Game Reserves) Regulations 2014. 

The Victorian Competition and Efficiency Commission (VCEC) advises on the adequacy of 
RISs as required under section 1 0(3) of the Subordinate Legislation Act 1994 (the Act). 
I advise the final version of the RIS received by the VCEC on 27 August 2014 meets the 
requirements of section 10 of the Act. 

The VCEC's advice is based on the adequacy of the evidence presented in the RIS and is 
focused on the quality of the analysis rather than the merits of the proposal itself. Therefore, 
the VCEC's advice the RIS is adequate does not represent an endorsement of the 
proposal. 

In providing this advice, the VCEC considered the proportionality of the analysis relative to 
the expected impact of the proposal, which is to largely remake the existing regulations that 
sunset in November 2014. 

The VCEC also notes that the analysis in the RIS is not based on an extensive evaluation of 
the effectiveness of the existing regulations. Similarly, there is some uncertainty as to the 
extent of the problems arising from open access to State Game Reserves that are intended 
to be addressed by the regulations, feasible regulatory and non-regulatory options and the 
net benefits of the proposed regulations. Stakeholder input is encouraged on these and other 
issues outlined in the RIS. 

In the interests of transparency, it is government policy that VCEC's advice be published with 
the RIS when it is released for consultation. 

If you have any questions, please contact RegulationReview@vcec.vic.gov.au. 
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